
May 19, 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Florida Power & Light Company 
Attn: William Maher 
700 Universe Boulevard - NNP/JB 
Juno Beach, FL 33408 
 
 
SUBJECT:  Request for Copies of Monthly Letter Status Reports/Invoices to Support 

Invoice Number LFB-14-3323 & LFB-14-3324 
 
Dear Mr. Maher: 
 
In response to your request for additional information regarding invoices LFB-14-3323 and 
LFB-14-3324 dated April 18, 2014, please find enclosed copies of the Monthly Letter Status 
Reports (MLSR) and invoices submitted for work performed under contracts numbered 
NRC-42-07-036 and NRC-HQ-12-C-42-0093 with Information Systems Laboratories, Inc.; 
and interagency agreements NRC-HQ-25-12-D-0003, NRC-HQ-25-12-D-0004 and  
NRC-HQ-25-12-D-0005 with Oak Ridge, Pacific Northwest and Sandia National 
Laboratories, respectively.  The attached spreadsheet provides detailed information on  
the specific MLSRs and invoices that were included in your request. 
 
In accordance with Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Exemption 4, we have redacted 
certain information from the MLSRs and invoices since it is considered to be proprietary, 
commercial, and financial information, which is not releasable.   
 
We hope that this information satisfies your request.  If you have any further questions, 
please contact Jennifer Dudek, of my staff, at (301) 415-6058 or Jennifer.Dudek@nrc.gov.   
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 
      David D’Abate, Chief 
      Accounts Receivable Branch  
      Division of the Controller 
      Office of the Chief Financial Officer 
 
Enclosures:  
As stated 
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